
HOW TO DONATE

QUESTIONS?

For Specialists and Support Staff
HOLIDAY GIFTS 

WHAT TO EXPECT

Robin Hood Elementary School  

The PTO is collecting donations for holiday gifts for specialists and support staff like our STEM, PE,
and Art Teachers,  Specialists, and others. Consider donating so we can show our appreciation at

this special time of year to all of the Robin Hood staff who work hard all year long to help our
students succeed. Contributions to specialists gifts are completely voluntary but appreciated! 

We are happy to answer questions about holiday gifting! 
Email us at robinhoodpto@gmail.com. 

Other

The easiest way to donate is to the PTO Venmo!
Scan the QR Code to the right. Please label
“Holiday gifts: Specialists”.

Cash or check donations can be sent to school
office. Please Label “PTO: Holiday Gifts for
Specialists”. 

Donate online via the PTO website,  
https://robinhoodpto.org/donate/. Please list
your donation reason at “Holiday gifts:
Specialists”. 

Donate by Friday,
December 13th!


